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The Embassy of the Republic of Colombia presents its compliments to the
Honorable Seoul Metropolitan Government and has the honor to refer to the
celebration of the Colombian National Independence Day, to be held on July 20™".

On this occasion Colombia celebrates the beginning of our nation under the
legitimacy of the rule of law and republican order.

In this regard, the Embassy of the Republic of Colombia cordially requests the
Honorable Seoul Metropolitan Government to get the support with a spotlight icon of
the city, such as N Seoul Tower, that might be enlighten at night with the Colombian
flag colors (yellow, blue, red) on July 20th, 2019.

The Embassy of the Republic of Colombia avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to Seoul Metropolitan Government the assurances of its highest consideration.

Seoul, May 8" 2019
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